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	Peace Brigades International-USA

1326 9th Street, NW, Washington, DC 

Tel: (202) 232-0142  Fax: (202) 232-0143

E-mail: info@pbiusa.org    Website: http://www.pbiusa.org



Memo

Date: January 1, 2009
PBI-USA Sustainer Policies for the 2009 Calendar Year:

PBI-USA’s sustainer program is one of the most important means of support available. By providing consistent and reliable revenue to the organization, spread out over the year, your sustaining pledge allows us to operate our office, provide funds to the Field Projects and international support networks, respond to emergencies, distribute information, and continue to contact, recruit, and train field volunteers.

· On/around the 10th of each calendar month, PBI-USA will authorize and charge your credit card on file for the amount indicated by you. 
· Please note that our system does not automatically update your credit card information on file. Please notify the PBI-USA office upon issuance of a new credit card, card replacement, card loss, adjusted expiration date, and/or address change (since a valid zip code is required for successful authorization).
· Donation receipts will not be issued on a monthly basis. Donation receipts will be issued twice each calendar year (each June and December for total donation amount given up to the point of the receipt issuance).

For questions regarding your PBI-USA sustainer donation, please contact Theresa Mutter, Program Associate, at (202) 232-0142 or at: theresa@pbiusa.org.    

Peace,

The PBI-USA Team

Peace Brigades International: Promoting nonviolence and protecting human rights since 1981
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